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I support this bill. Over reliance on unproven technologies has already caused innocent 
individuals to be detained and incarcerated, especially people of color.
Until we are ready to acknowledge the bias and culture of punishment that is integral to our 
criminal Injustice system we need more legislationto limit police power & increase 
transparency and accountability. Communities will be safer when there is mutual trust and 
support. Currently the UN has identified us policing of people of color as genocide. We have a
lot of improvement needed. Limiting use of  technology that invades privacy and is biased & 
unreliable will be a start.


